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January 24, 2024 

 

Ms. Ioana Comaniciu, P.E 

Water Resource Engineer  

 

RE: Flying Horse North Phase 2 PUD Development Plan & Preliminary Plan 

 File No. PUDSP234 

 Portions of Sections 30 and 31, T11s, R65W and Section 36, T11S, R66w 

 Water Division 1, Water District 8 

 

Thank you for your consideration of our report. We have received your comments dated November 27, 2023 

regarding the Flying Horse North – Phase 2 PUD Preliminary Plan.  Here are our responses for each section: 

Water Supply Demand 

The Water Supply Information Sheet and Water Resource Report have been updated to reflect the correct 

water demands.  

Source of Water Supply 

We agree with the State Engineer’s Office Opinion and requests, but we are in the process of finalizing our 

water findings and will have them available for review at the Final Plat stage of the project.  We will keep 

your comments on file and will address once the findings are available.   

 

Sincerely,  

Greg Panza 

HR GREEN DEVELOPMENT, INC 

 


